
 

 

 

 

 

June 28, 2024 
 
Susan Biasiolli  
Jefferson County Public Schools  
3332 Newburg Rd 
Louisville, KY 40218 
 
RE: Easement Release for  

744 Dixie HWY/1912 W. Broadway 
 
To Whom It May Concern, 
  
The Louisville Water Company is writing this letter to inform you that, per our discussion on 
June 25th, the Company is willing to release the easements recorded in Deed Book 9353, 
Page 977 and Deed Book 9353, Page 980 and abandon the public water mains within them 
should JCPS request it.   

 

Should JCPS request the release, JCPS will be responsible for compensating Louisville 
Water for the undepreciated value of the mains and associated appurtenances contained in 
the easements.  The Company will determine this value at the time of the request.  JCPS 
will be responsible for all costs associated with abandoning the mains (removal, 
safeloading, etc.). 

 

Sincerely, 
 
 
David Mulloy, P.E. 
Manager, Infrastructure Planning  
Louisville Water Company 
 

Cc: Shanaka Winters, P.E. 
       New Services Applications  

David Mulloy (Jun 28, 2024 10:51 EDT)
David Mulloy
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